	                                                                                                                                                  
Village of Lagrange Public Hearing Minutes
Record of Proceedings
November 16, 2017

Mayor Strauss called the Public Hearing to order at 7:25PM. The purposed of this Public Hearing is for Council to receive testimony from interested parties regarding the proposed Zoning Amendment.
Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski were present.
Strauss stated the purpose was the consideration of the rezoning                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     of approximately 7 acres of land owned by LaGrange Living LLC located in the Village of LaGrange from the R-1 Single Family Dwelling Classification to the R-4 Multiple Family Use Classification.  
A resident requested clarification where the location was, which is behind Loperwood.  Rich Barron, LaGrange Living, showed the location.  The intent is to extend Keywood Boulevard west and intersect with Penny Drive.  The rezoning will be on the South side of Keywood Boulevard.  Lot sizes were discussed.  Gates stated that the lots have to be 100 feet wide, and they would not match up with what is on Loperwood.  
The Public Hearing was adjourned at 7:38PM.

Attest: _____________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Mary Kay Gates, Zoning Inspector

Signed:_____________________________
	Kim E. Strauss, Mayor

